
IMPORTANT UPDATE CONCERNING THE KNIK RIVER PUBLIC USE AREA  

Under AS 38.04.058 and 11 AAC 51.100(i), the Kenny and Patti Barber Shooting Range site 
and surrounding area, located just north of Jim Lake, will be temporarily closed to shooting 
for spring cleanup operations on May 19th, 2018 from 10:00 am till 12:00 pm. During this 
time, the site will closed to all shooting activities.  

 

 
For further updates and information please go to: 

www.knikriver.alaska.gov 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the Knik River Public Use Area land manager at 
269-8503, or at KRPUA@alaska.gov.  
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